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Good afternoon
Please find attached a submission on the Ministry for the Environment National Policy Statement

on Highly Productive Land from Nelson Marlborough District Health Board.

Nga mihi

Gaylene
Gaylene Corlett
Executive Assistant to the Chief Executive & Board Chair

Private Bag 18, Nelson 7042, New Zealand
I v/.nmdhb.govt.n2
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